
New Logo Competition 
 

The Public Health 

Foundation of Columbia 

County is changing names to 

Columbia Health Services. 

So we need a new logo. Your 

imagination is the limit, but 

we do prefer a nature theme.  

 

$100 VISA Gift Card will 

be awarded to the chosen 

logo; the winner will need to 

sign over rights for the 

design. 

 

Submit your design as a 

vector graphic to 

shenderson@tphfcc.org.  

 

Designs must be submitted 

by 11:59 PM PST 

November 19th to be 

considered. The logo will be 

chosen early December. 

 

 

 

 

More About Us: 

We are a community-focused 

non-profit organization providing 

quality and compassionate 

clinical and prevention services.  

www.tphfcc.org 

Our Mission: Public Health 

supports patients and clients, the 

public, and partners to create a 

healthy Columbia County. 

Our Vision: Healthy People, 

Healthy Community 

Our Values: Respect, Integrity, 

Trust, & Honesty 

 

 

 

 

 

[YOUR LOGO 

DESIGN HERE]

mailto:shenderson@tphfcc.org
http://www.tphfcc.org/

